BANANA SPLITS

Banana Splits groups will begin the week of November 5th for grades 1-5.  Permission slips have been sent home with your child. The groups take place at lunch time, every other week, from November until May. The groups are for children who do not live with both biological parents due to divorce, separation or other reasons of parent absenteeism such as incarceration or death.  The groups help to give children a sense of belonging, teach them that there are many different kinds of families and give them the opportunity to share their feelings.  This year my MSW intern, Victoria Melillo will be running some of the groups.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have.
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